
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 1, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 393 
RE: General and Selective Rate Increases – Effective 5/1/2003  
 
 
Effective Thursday, May 1, 2003, Pacer Stacktrain will implement a general rate increase 
on eastbound domestic shipments from Southern California as detailed below.  This 
increase will not apply on rates issued after March 24, 2003.  Exceptions to this increase 
will be limited to quotes that Pacer Stacktrain has contractually agreed not to increase for 
a specific time frame. 
 
From origin ramps in Southern California (Los Angeles, San Diego, City of Industry) 

 
• $125 to the following destination ramps: 

Atlanta, Baltimore, Boston, Buffalo, Charleston, Charlotte, Cleveland, Columbus, 
Detroit, Greensboro, Harrisburg, Jacksonville, Kearny, Miami, Montreal, 
Philadelphia, Pittsburgh, Portsmouth, St. Paul, Savannah, Springfield, Syracuse, 
Toronto, Worcester  
 

• $100 to the following destination ramps: 
Chicago, New Orleans, St. Louis 

 
Also effective Thursday, May 1, 2003, Pacer Stacktrain will implement selective rate increases on 
domestic shipments from the following locations: 
 
Eastbound shipments from the following origin ramps in Northern California:  
  Oakland, Sacramento, Lathrop  
 
Northbound shipments from the following origin ramps in Mexico & US border cities:  
  Mexico City, Queretaro, San Luis Potosi, Monterrey, Laredo, El Paso 
 
Westbound shipments from the following origin ramps:  

Selected origins including and east of the Mississippi interchange points  
 
Specific increase amounts for each PSQ affected by this selective increase will be 
provided to each Pacer Stacktrain contract holder in advance of the implementation date.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative.  
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